Dear Farr West 1st Grade Parents,

We are so excited to have your child in 1st Grade! We have many fun and exciting activities planned for the 2017-2018 school year! As a 1st Grade Team, we chose to make grade level supply purchases for the students. For this reason, IT IS NOT NECESSARY FOR YOU TO MAKE SUPPLY PURCHASES FOR YOUR STUDENT.

For your convenience, we have purchased the following items for every student:

- 24 pack crayons (beginning and middle of the year)
- Large pink erasers
- #2 pencils we use a brand that will not constantly break when sharpened (10-12 per year)
- Glue sticks (each child will use 15-20 throughout the year)
- Pencil boxes
- Pointed scissors
- Spiral notebooks
- Colored Pencils
- Composition notebooks
- Dry erase markers
- Regular pocket folders
- Pocket folders with prongs

We welcome any and all donations on behalf of our 1st Grade students! Monetary/cash donations may be used to help us fund field trips and/or other learning activities that we feel are important in helping our students grow and develop, as well as to purchase instructional resources for our students.

Monetary donations in any amount under \$250 may be mailed or dropped off to the Farr West Elementary main office.

Thank you for your support! We are looking forward to a great year!

The 1st Grade Team